
 

 

 

21 June 2022 
 
To the Resident        
 
Footpath/Kerb Renewal Project – Marion Street, Leichhardt 
 
Inner West Council’s contractor All Civil Group will be reconstructing sections of both 
concrete footpath and sandstone kerb in your street commencing Thursday 23 June 
2022. The works are expected to take two weeks to complete, weather permitting. 

 
Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works. During construction, 
please do not park next to or near the works in progress. 
 
Enquiries 
Council’s contractor: Michael Zalghout - Director 
 
M: 0404 488 884 

 
Council officer: Peter Fairburn  
Ph: 8595 2442 between 8.30 am and 4:30 pm on weekdays. 
 
Inner West Council appreciates your cooperation and apologises for any 
inconvenience caused.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Peter Fairburn | Project Officer 
Inner West Council 
 

 

 

 


